New CHIC Requirements

EFFECTIVE 7/1/2015

These proposed changes will not affect those GSMDs who already have CHIC
numbers. Here is the statement directly from CHIC:

“Once included in the CHIC program, the breed specific requirements are dynamic. As
health priorities within a breed change, or as new screening tests become available, the
breed specific requirements can be modified to reflect the current environment. If the breed
specific requirements are modified, existing CHIC numbers are not revoked. Again, the
CHIC number is issued to a dog that completed all required tests at a given point in time.”
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